
Dear Valuable Customer, 

Currently there is a major shortage of shipments and space, and is assumed to be continued. 

The recovery from COVID-19 around the world have been causing this, cargo space priority is also 

given. 

The Global container shortage likely to last for few more months, the containers shortage as a results 

brought to the increase of RO-RO shipment usage, which itself brought to the new problem of RO-RO 

space shortage. 

 

We will be doing our best to get the shipment for our valuable customers somehow,  

Please be noted that this situation will take some time to go back to normal till then kindly wait for 

the right time  

We apologize for all the inconveniences caused by the shipment delays and thank you in advance for 

understanding and for your patience   

 

Yours Truly, 

 

 

 


